April 7, 2017

David Mackeown and Emily Murray 110 Rowe Ave. Portland, ME 04102

Dear David and Emily,

Thank you for your warm welcome to the neighborhood. We are looking forward to enjoying what we are certain will be many, many years of living on Rowe Avenue.

As you may know, our house at 118 Rowe Avenue had a lot of deferred maintenance and we have been renovating the original 1945 structure from the studs out. The more recent  $14 \times 22$  foot addition (308  $ft^2$ ) at the back of the house cannot be saved and we plan to demolish it so we can put in a foundation and rebuild. The new addition will be almost identical to what we are taking down. We're still working out the details for that and when the plans are finalized, we will be happy to share them with you.

We are starting the demolition this spring, as soon as the permit is approved. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our utmost to minimize the impact on your quality of life, if any.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns, and feel free to stop by if you'd like to take a look at our progress.

Best regards,

207-899-4803

April 7, 2017

Peter and Kim 119 Rowe Ave. Portland, ME 04102

Dear Peter and Kim,

Thank you for your warm welcome to the neighborhood. We are looking forward to enjoying what we are certain will be many, many years of living on Rowe Avenue.

As you may know, our house at 118 Rowe Avenue had a lot of deferred maintenance and we have been renovating the original 1945 structure from the studs out. The more recent  $14 \times 22$  foot addition (308  $ft^2$ ) at the back of the house cannot be saved and we plan to demolish it so we can put in a foundation and rebuild. The new addition will be almost identical to what we are taking down. We're still working out the details for that and when the plans are finalized, we will be happy to share them with you.

We are starting the demolition this spring, as soon as the permit is approved. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our utmost to minimize the impact on your quality of life, if any.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns, and feel free to stop by if you'd like to take a look at our progress.

Best regards,

207-899-4803

April 7, 2017

John and Pamela Emond 121 Rowe Ave. Portland, ME 04102

Dear John and Pamela,

Thank you for your warm welcome to the neighborhood. We are looking forward to enjoying what we are certain will be many, many years of living on Rowe Avenue.

As you may know, our house at 118 Rowe Avenue had a lot of deferred maintenance and we have been renovating the original 1945 structure from the studs out. The more recent  $14 \times 22$  foot addition (308  $ft^2$ ) at the back of the house cannot be saved and we plan to demolish it so we can put in a foundation and rebuild. The new addition will be almost identical to what we are taking down. We're still working out the details for that and when the plans are finalized, we will be happy to share them with you.

We are starting the demolition this spring, as soon as the permit is approved. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our utmost to minimize the impact on your quality of life, if any.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns, and feel free to stop by if you'd like to take a look at our progress.

Best regards,

207-899-4803

April 7, 2017

George Warchol 130 Rowe Ave. Portland, ME 04102

Dear George,

Thank you for your warm welcome to the neighborhood. We are looking forward to enjoying what we are certain will be many, many years of living on Rowe Avenue.

As you may know, our house at 118 Rowe Avenue had a lot of deferred maintenance and we have been renovating the original 1945 structure from the studs out. The more recent  $14 \times 22$  foot addition (308  $ft^2$ ) at the back of the house cannot be saved and we plan to demolish it so we can put in a foundation and rebuild. The new addition will be almost identical to what we are taking down. We're still working out the details for that and when the plans are finalized, we will be happy to share them with you.

We are starting the demolition this spring, as soon as the permit is approved. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our utmost to minimize the impact on your quality of life, if any.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns, and feel free to stop by if you'd like to take a look at our progress.

Best regards,

207-899-4803

rleeman@gmail.com

eeman and Wendy West

April 7, 2017

David Kaufman 15 Hillcrest Ave. Portland, ME 04102

Dear David,

Thank you for your warm welcome to the neighborhood. We are looking forward to enjoying what we are certain will be many, many years of living on Rowe Avenue.

As you may know, our house at 118 Rowe Avenue had a lot of deferred maintenance and we have been renovating the original 1945 structure from the studs out. The more recent  $14 \times 22$  foot addition (308  $\text{ft}^2$ ) at the back of the house cannot be saved and we plan to demolish it so we can put in a foundation and rebuild. The new addition will be almost identical to what we are taking down. We're still working out the details for that and when the plans are finalized, we will be happy to share them with you.

We are starting the demolition this spring, as soon as the permit is approved. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our utmost to minimize the impact on your quality of life, if any.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns, and feel free to stop by if you'd like to take a look at our progress.

Best regards,

Rebecca Leeman and Wendy West

207-899-4803

April 7, 2017

LH Housing 84 Middle Street Portland, ME 04101

Dear Neighbor,

Thank you for your warm welcome to the neighborhood. We are looking forward to enjoying what we are certain will be many, many years of living on Rowe Avenue.

As you may know, our house at 118 Rowe Avenue had a lot of deferred maintenance and we have been renovating the original 1945 structure from the studs out. The more recent  $14 \times 22$  foot addition (308  $ft^2$ ) at the back of the house cannot be saved and we plan to demolish it so we can put in a foundation and rebuild. The new addition will be almost identical to what we are taking down. We're still working out the details for that and when the plans are finalized, we will be happy to share them with you.

We are starting the demolition this spring, as soon as the permit is approved. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and will do our utmost to minimize the impact on your quality of life, if any.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns, and feel free to stop by if you'd like to take a look at our progress.

Best regards,

Rebecca Leeman and Wendy West

207-899-4803 rleeman@gmail.com